St. Fergus' Primary School

1 Bankfoot Road, Paisley, PA3 1LA Tel: 0300 300 1364 Fax: 0141 848 6757 www.st-fergus.renfrewshire.sch.uk

email: stfergus en quiries @renfrewshire.gov.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Mhairi McDonald



Children's Services

13 June 2022

Dear Parents,

Primary 7 Leavers Celebrations

Please see below for the final arrangements for the Leavers Celebration Mass and evening at the Knights of St. Columba in Renfrew on Thursday 23rd June.

- All family members are invited to attend our Leaver's Mass in the Church at 1:30pm, if you would like younger siblings to attend with you can collect them from the school office at 1:20pm. Please let the office know prior to the 23rd June.
- Annual Trip Consent Form will be used for the evening celebration, if you have changed your contact details please speak to Anne in our office.
- Children to meet at the school entrance at 6.15pm where they will be escorted by staff on a bus to Renfrew.
- They will arrive at the Knights of St. Columba, Clyde Street, Renfrew at approximately 6.45pm.
- They will be photographed on a red carpet and their photograph will be issued to parents after the event.
- The buffet will be served at 7pm.
- Dancing will begin at approximately 7.45pm.
- Your child will leave Renfrew on a bus escorted by staff at 9.30pm and should arrive back at school at 9.45pm approximately.

Yours sincerely,

Mhain McDonald

Mhairi McDonald HEAD TEACHER

Director of Children's Services: Steven Quinn

Our Vision:

'Working together to promote, excellence in achievement and well-being for all.'



